M= 547 W. Jackson Boulevard, Chicago, IL 60661 312.322.6900 metrarail.com

January 20, 2017

VIA E-MAIL

Mr. Christoiher Liviniston

RE: 17-FOIA-004 Highliner Blueprints

Dear Mr. Livingston:

We are 1n receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5
ILCS 140/1 ef seq.

On January 9, 2017, we received your request for the blueprints to the Highliners delivered by
Bombardier between 1978 — 1979, and later retired in early 2016; as well as the blueprints to the Nippon
Sharyo Highliners (“Request”).

We contacted you by email on January 9, advising that Metra’s Mechanical Department was seeking
clarification as to which part of the blueprints you were interested in receiving. You responded that
same day indicating you were looking for a multi-view blueprint of the Nippon Sharyo Highliners and
the 1970's Highliners delivered by Bombardier showing the main car exterior with size dimensions and
if possible, the floor plan showing seating locations. You provided us with an example of the type of
blueprints you wanted.

In response to your Request, Metra’s Mechanical Department is providing you with the following
drawings:

1. Outline Highliner 1501-1666 (Old Highliners built by St. Louis Car Co & Bombardier);

2. A01-001 — Nippon Sharyo Highliner with toilet room; and

3. A01-002 — Nippon Sharyo Highliner w/o toilet room

If T can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Kathleen E. Haton

Freedom of Information Officer

fola@metrarr.com
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642

Attachments

Metra is the registered service mark for the Northeast lllinois Regional Commuter Railroad Corporation.





